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Contact us 

Email:   oxypicu@icnarc.org 

Telephone:   020 7269 9277  

Website:   www.icnarc.org 

Oxy-PICU: Oxygen in Paediatric Intensive Care   
NIHR HTA: 12/75/47  REC: 19/EE/0362  IRAS: 272768 

We request that the 12-month survival status is 

ascertained via NHS Spine. Thank you to all who 

have already arranged their access to this       

system. Please do contact us if we can help at all 

with this. Thank you! 

Newsletter 

Nearly 1900 patients randomised!                

Top recruiters 
 

96.7%       St Mary’s Hospital                     

92.6%       St George’s Hospital                        

86.0%       Evelina London Children’s Hospital  

84.4%       Great Ormond Street Hospital 

80.0%       John Radcliffe Hospital 

By participants: 
 

284 Great Ormond Street Hospital   

204 Evelina London Children’s Hospital         

174 St Mary’s Hospital, London              

148 St George’s Hospital, London 

146 Southampton Children’s Hospital 

Thanks to all sites for continuing to return our   

patient survival status emails and follow-up DCRs 

promptly. We have just hit a milestone of 100 

questionnaires completed, with a completion rate 

of around 40% so far. 

We’d like to boost this if possible over the coming 

months - please continue to fill in data needed 

and let us know about any issues! 

Follow-up 

Oxy-PICU Stars! 

Our stars for this newsletter are PI Tom   

Bycroft, Senior Nurse Wendy Dadson, and 

Research Nurses Sarah Darnell, Sobia     

Mustafa and Katy Bridges, from St Mary’s 

Hospital. Thanks for doing an amazing job 

supporting the study! 

 

Recruitment 

Despite a drop in recruitment rate over the last 

few months, we are still closing in on our overall 

recruitment target - only 157 patients to go now! 

Recruitment rates across many studies have 

dropped in the New Year thanks to Covid-19 and 

staffing pressures. Many thanks to everyone at all 

sites for your continued hard work randomising, 

and also completing and updating data. We now 

aim to finish recruitment by May. 

  

NHS Spine 

Milestones 
 

• 1883 patients recruited as of 22 March 2022 

Congratulations to Alder Hey Children’s     

Hospital for recruiting the 1800th patient! 

• We are just over 150 patients away from our 

total recruitment target. Keep up the amazing 

work, everyone! 

• 12-month follow-up is ongoing - response rate 

is currently around 40%. 

By % eligible patients recruited 


